
SAVE THE DATE: FRIDAY, JULY 28

4th annual FBRI Summer
Undergraduate Research
Symposium
The Fralin Biomedical Research Institute at VTC is hosting its
4th annual Summer Undergraduate Research Symposium.
The event will span the atrium of 4 Riverside. Everyone is
welcome to attend. 

WHEN: Friday, July 28, 12 p.m. to 2 p.m. 

WHERE: Fralin Biomedical Research Institute at VTC 
4 Riverside Circle, Roanoke, VA 

Please contact Taryn Pelletier with questions:
taryn1@vtc.vt.edu


